
 

May 20, 2021 

TDSB 2021-22 School Year Calendar- Pending Ministry Approval 

 

Dear Child Care Colleagues, 

 

We hope this email finds you well and in good health. 

 

To assist with your planning, this communication is to provide you with the Draft TDSB 2021-22 

School Year Calendar which can be found on our website.  

  

These dates are pending Ministry of Education approval. You will be advised if these dates 

change during the approval process. 

 

Please note that all before- and after-school programs for Kindergarten to Grade 6 students 

may continue to operate a full day summer program until the first instructional day of school 

(tentatively Thursday, September 9, 2021). 

 

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to connect with Early Years Coordinators 

Nadie Lekosky nadejda.lekosky@tdsb.on.ca for Learning Centres 1 and 4, and Karen Guthrie 

karen.guthrie@tdsb.on.ca for Learning Centres 2 and 3.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Child Care Services 

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/School-Year-Calendar
mailto:nadejda.lekosky@tdsb.on.ca
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Toronto District School Board 

Tel: 416-394-2072 

ccs@tdsb.on.ca  
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